Website disclaimer announcement


Attention Suppliers: Our agency is using the OregonBuys eProcurement System to place purchase orders and process procurement-related purchasing activities. You must have an OregonBuys supplier account to continue doing business with us. Visit the OregonBuys webpage for instructions on registering for a free account, tips for using the system, or get the phone number to call if you need help.

